
Aquatic Weed Spraying Notice 

Greetings: 

It is anticipated that on 6/1/21 and/or 6/2/21, Marine 

BioChemists will be spraying for aquatic weeds.  Due to a 

staffing shortage, the spraying might occur over a period of 

two different dates. If it is necessary for this process to occur 

over two different dates, additional communication will be 

shared. 

For LTEA property owners that use the lakes for their water 

supply it is important, to not use the water for 3 days, after 

the date of application.  This would apply for drinking water, 

use of water for irrigation for flowers/gardens/grass or for 

swimming. 

Additional warnings will be placed near the gates to remind 

everyone that this is occurring.  After the treatment and the 3 

day time period, I will remove the notices near the gates.   In 

addition, a notice will be communicated on the Next Door 

Social Media site. 

Should anyone have any questions or concerns, please contact 

me or any LTEA Board Member.  For new property owners, 

please feel to reach out as you might have some additional 

questions.  My contact information is below. 

 

Thank you, 



George Peterson 

217-474-1504 

Gpeterson1504@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 


